
Town of Seymour 
Parks Commission 

Monthly Meeting - March 25, 2013 

COPY RE9J:IYE,D 
DATE: f/; / /3 
TIME: y .' 36-fiflJ 
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE 

Members Present: Bob Lang, Mike Gargano, Bill Paecht, Bill Sawicki, John 
Poeta 
Guests; Bob Koskelowski, Jr. Al Yagovane 

Meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM by Chairman, Bill Paecht 

The February 25, 2013 minutes were approved. Motion by Bill Sawicki, 2nd, 
John, All in favor. 

Public Comment 
Al Yagovane gave an update on the renovations at Broad Street Park. Barring 
unforeseen problems, the work will be completed this summer. There is 
sufficient money on hand to complete the project. 

Parks Chairman Report 
• Budget hearing is approaching 
• SMS baseball field and French Park infields need work 
• Falling trees damaged sections of the fence at French Park 
• Ownership of land in and around Chatfield Park was inaccurate 
• We will not do any spraying of brush, weeds, etc. 
• Proper type of stone dust has to be spread at Chatfield Park 

Approval of Parks Applications 
After discussion, approximately ten applications for field use were approved, 
some with stipulations. Revisions were made to some approved applications. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 PM. Motion by Mike, 2nd, Bill Sawicki. All 
in favor. 



Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Lang 
Secretary, Parks Commission 


